Mina, Suzanne

From: Debbie Murphy [request-439125-4f1789b5@whatdotheyknow .com]
Sent: 17 October 2017 13:43

To: FOI

Subject: Freedom of Information request- Information Security

Dear Falkirk Council,

Can you please provide in regards to your IT Health Check (ITHC) :

The name of the person who is responsible for sourcing the ITHC testing.
Harry Sergeant

When the ITHC testing is usually carried out each year? (Month)
October / November

How much last year 's ITHC testing cost and which company provided it?

Last year’s health test was performed by Pentestpartners and cost £6300

If you do not perform an ITHC, do you have other Information Security testing in
place?
N/A

If so, what tests are performed (Internal/External Penetration testing/Web application
penetration testing)?

N/A

Yours faithfully,

Debbie Murphy

Please use this email address for all replies to this request :
request -439125-4f1789b5@whatdotheyknow .com

Is foi@falkirk.gov .uk the wrong address for Freedom of Information requests to Falkirk
Council? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://www.whatdotheyknow .com/change request/new?body=falkirk council

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the
internet . Our privacy and copyright policies:
https://www.whatdotheyknow .com/help/officers

For more detailed guidance on safely disclosing information, read the latest advice
from the ICO:
https ://www .whatdotheyknow .com/help/ico-guidance—-for—authorities

Please note that in some cases publication of requests and responses will be delayed.

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link
to us from your organisation's FOI page .






